=% August 1996

Senator Sam McAughtry
14 Copeland Crescent
Comber

Co. Down BT23 5HY

Dear Senator McAughtry,
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I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 23 August, 1996 which has been

brought to the Taoiseach's attention.

Yours sincerely,

DECLAN NGOLOSBY

Private Secretary
to the Taoiseach

Mr. Wally Kirwan

To see please - we have no record of receipt of the letter from Cllr. O'Muilleoir




